
5th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Maths Enrichment Day - Thursday 19th October 2023

We would like to invite your child to a targeted maths enrichment event on Thursday 19th October 2023 at
Thomas Hardye School Dorchester.

The event is run by the Advanced Maths Support Programme with the aim to inspire students to continue
with maths study post 16. The event consists of the following workshops:

● The Creation of Number - A talk by musician and mathematician Ben Sparks (Famous Youtuber
Numberphile who has over 4 million subscribers)

● Taking Maths Further - A short talk about exploring maths, post-16 pathways and opportunities
● A team quiz (with prizes!)

Students should arrive at Budmouth at 8.15am prompt, ready to be registered and board the minibus,
situated in the bus bay. We will return to Budmouth by 13.45pm.

Your child should bring their own packed lunch, drinks and snacks. If your child is eligible for free school
meals, they will be provided with a packed lunch.

The cost of the trip is £9.70 per student, to cover administration costs. Please pay this via ParentMail.

Funding is available to support Pupil Premium students to attend.

Should you have any enquiries regarding this trip please do not hesitate to contact me:
nbain@budmouth-aspirations.org

Yours sincerely

Natalie Bain

Lead Practitioner of Maths


